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Alaskan Awards

Pamela Taylor shows off the Alaska
Award for the period Jan - Apr

2002. By September 2002, The CSX
Anchorage had 776 observations,
which surpassed its 2001 total of

729.

Captain Sam Nelson of the
Drew Foss received an
Outstanding Monthly

Performance Award while at
the port of Anchorage,

Alaska on April 3, 2002. The
Drew Foss took 149

observations during the first
3 months of 2002.
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Alaska Marine Meterologist Aimee Devaris
presenting a Special Company Award to Art

Jacobsen who is the Manager of Alaska Marine
Operations for Crowley Marine Services, Inc.

Crowley has been a big supporter of the Alaska
Region shipboard weather observation program.
Three of their tugs made the Alaska Top 10 List
for 2001: the Guardian had 810 observations, the

Seneca 656 observations, and the Warrior had 615.
The Crowley fleet of tugs, by far, take the most

weather observations in Alaska waters compared
to any other company. 

1st Mate Jeff Coryell of
the Crowley Tug Navigator
received an Outstanding
Peformance Award for
June 2002, in which the

Navigator took 100
observations.

CSX Kodiak Captain, Barry Costanzi,
received an Outstanding Performance
Award while at Anchorage, Alaska on

May 21, 2002. During the period
January through April 2002, their

total of 290 observations put them in
5th place and well ahead of their pace

of 2001.
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The crew of the Manfred Nystrom left to right:
Chief Mate George Nielsen, 2nd Mate Charley
Hobbs, and Able Bodied Seaman Rick Reines
received an Outstanding Performance Award

while at the Port of Anchorage on July 12, 2002.
They had 104 observations for April 2002, which

was the 2nd highest total in Alaska.

Pictured left to right - Pacific Pride Captain Pete
Powlicki, 1st Mate Scott Jacobsen and Tankerman

Scott Cooper received an Outstanding Performance
Award in Anchorage, Alaska on July 11, 2002. 

The Pacific Pride was ranked among the
Top 15 vessels in Alaska waters with 76

observations taken in June 2002. 

Pictured left to right: Master Lanny Hansen,
Chief Mate Charles Tessaro, and 2nd Mate Neil
Sandvik of the Seneca received an Outstanding

Performance Award while in the Port of
Anchorage on July 18, 2002. The Seneca had the
highest total of observations in Alaskan waters

for June 2002 with 161.
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Chief Mate Tim Knudsen and
1st Mate Amber Best of the

Paragon received an
Outstanding Performance
Award while in the Port of

Anchorage, AK on July 8th.
The Paragon was among the

Top 15 boats in Alaskan waters
for taking ship observations for

the month of May.

3rd Mate Fred Koster of the CSX Tacoma
(right) received an Outstanding Performance
Award while in the port of Anchorage Alaska

on April 16th, 2002 for being in the top 12
ships in Alaskan waters for the first 3 months

of 2002, with 136 observations. Below, he
received an Outstanding Performance Award

for being in the Top 10 of the most active
ships in Alaskan waters for the first 4 months

of 2002. 


